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Volumes of information processed on board the spacecraft (SC) is con-
stantly growing, the algorithms of the onboard systems - complicated. 
Therefore, a need for new solutions in the field of system architecture SC. 
Operating conditions are very complex spacecraft: overload when starting, 
temperature, radiation, and other negative factors of outer space , as well as 
the inability to repair a running companion , require onboard equipment 
reliability and survivability. Architecture used today onboard control sys-
tems and data do not satisfy in full all these requirements [1]. Need a new 
concept of architecture - board information and control systems of space-
craft, which provides high functionality and reliability of such systems. 

Currently, some progress in the field of micromechanics, micro, nano-
processor and information technologies make it possible to design and cre-
ate a new type of information processing systems and management - intel-
ligent. This type of system is especially important in mechatronics as de-
sign of mechanical systems and their control systems should be carried out 
as a single unit - integrated systems. It should be borne in mind that some 
problems can be solved easily and in physical samples in other "infor-
mation" samples – micro - controllers, however combined information pro-
cess, including realized in software. Modern mechatronics is considered as 
the science of building intelligent machines. It was preceded by extensive 
experience of interconnecting mechanical devices , radio -and optoelectron-
ics, analog and digital computing facilities in the complex systems of vari-
ous purposes. The components of these systems are separate units that are 
connected using different converters (DAC, ADC) and other interfacing 
devices. [2] 
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